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L.D. 189 

(Filing No. H- 19 

STATE OF MAINE 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

113TH LEGISLATURE 
FIRST REGULAR SESSION 

COMMITTEE AMENDMENT "/l,, to H.P. 148, L.D. 189, 
Bill, "AN ACT Concerning the Provision of Legal Ser­
vices by Eligible Law Students." 

Amend the bill by striking all of the last para­
graph before the Emergency clause (page 2, lines 18 
to 33 in L.D.) and inserting in its place the follow­
ing: 

'Notwithstanding any of the other provisions of 
this chapter and under such terms, conditions, limi­
tations, qualifications and supervision as the Su­
preme Judicial Court shall by rule require, a senior 
law student ±"-~-~~w-~~hoo~-±"-eh±~-Se~ee-~ppro~ed-by 
ehe--Amer±~~"-B~r-A~~oe±~e±o"-or-~-~e"±or-~~w-~ettde"e 
who-±~-~-M~±"e-re~±de"e-~"d who is enrolled in a law 
school wh±~h--±a--±"--~"o~her-a~~ee-~"d which is ap­
proved by the American Bar Association, may appear in 
the courts of the State on behalf of the State or an 
agency thereof, or under the supervision of an orga­
nization providing legal services to the indigent ap­
proved by the Supreme Judicial Court on behalf of an 
individual receiving services through such organiza­
tion. ' 

STATEMENT OF FACT 

The purpose of this amendment is to retain the 
requirement of a law student being a senior law stu­
dent before that student may be certified to appear 
in court. 
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